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Taipei Economic & Cultural Mission in Ankara

28.06.2019

Aylin CAGLAYAN OZCAN

Director General

Directorate General For European Union And Foreign Relations
Ministry of Agriculture and Forestry

Republic of Turkey

Dear Ms. Aylin CAGLAYAN OZCAN,

At the request of Taiwan’s Bureau of Animal and Plant Health Inspection
and Quarantine (BAPHIQ), | would like to inform you of Taiwan’s new
regulation about the import of plant regulated articles by mail, starting from
20 June 2019.

In principle, plant regulated articles cannot be mailed to Taiwan; otherwise
the goods will be reshipped or destroyed. Exemption applies to those plant
regulated articles that does not require a phytosanitary certificate as
publicly announced; or those that have obtained prior approval.

Please kindly help us circulate this information among Turkish exporters.

Sincerely,
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Charles Tseng
Director
Economic Division
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